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Philippine Mining Service Corporation (PMSC) will remain steadfast to always uphold the rule of law, 

maintain compliance to applicable environmental regulations, and adhere to the industry’s best 

practices and the international standard of the ISO 14001 Environmental Management System. 

Momentarily, while we are trying to find viable solution to our present predicament, PMSC will cease 

its processing and ship loading operations of Alcoy Dolomite Plant. We would like to inform our 

employees, contractors, suppliers, stakeholders that the Company will do its best to find solution on 

this matter.  

We affirm our commitment to the sustainable progress and development of the Province of Cebu, the 

Municipality of Alcoy and most specially our host communities. We assure our continuous observance 

of all laws and regulations applicable to us. 


